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Payne, Nancy

From: Weidner, Sandy

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 9:16 AM

To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Cc: Rooney, John; Payne, Nancy

Subject: FW: Dangerous Parking near the State and West High Round-About
Hi JJ,

Please submit my request for 'no parking' signage on W. High Street between Orange & State Streets to the Common
Council for referral to the Traffic Commission. I would also ask that Ms. Mrazek be notified of the Traffic Commission
meeting.

Thanks so much.

Sandy Weidner
Alderman, 6th District
City of Racine

From: Janet Mrazek [jwmrazek@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, October 22, 2016 2:18 PM

To: Weidner, Sandy

Subject: Dangerous Parking near the State and West High Round-About

Dear Sandy:

As alderwoman would like you to propose a no parking area from State Street to Orange Street on the
South side of West High Street. This involves the area in front of 3 houses.

Currently, when cars are parked there, I have to drive on the opposite side of the street to get around them when

approaching the round-about from West High. These houses park trucks with trailers, also making it even
harder to get around them. This is going to make for a horrible potential accident and damage to the parked
cars if someone comes off the round about. Actually, if I lived in those 3 houses I would not want my cars
parked in a spot where damage might happen. We must have a clear access to the round-about so no parking
should be allowed close to that approach.

[ live at 2520 West High Street and have talked to my neighbors on both sides and across the street and they
agree.
Thank you for your time,

Janet Mrazek

Janet Mrazek

University of Wisconsin-Parkside 262-595-2477
Cell phone: 262-498-9274



